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SOUTHPORT NEIGHBORS
ASS0CIATION

(FORMERLY NORTHWEST LAKEVIEW NEIGHBORS)

IMPORTANT MEETING!
TUESDAY, FEB. 2,
7:30 P.M. AT

PHILLIPINE AMERICAN
ECUMENICAL CHURCH
4843 N. GREENVIEW
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SOUTHPORT NEIGHBORS ASEOCTATION GUARTE‘!L?’HEWSLEH‘ER - WINTER 18989

HELLO NEIGHBORS 1!

l The Southport Neighbors Association (SNA), formarty known as Northwast Lakeview Neighbors, is holding
its next meeting on Tuesday, Feb. 21 at 7:30 P.M. at the Philippine-American Ecumenical Church,
3848 N. Greenview,
The featured speaker at the meeting will ba Chester Kropidiowski, Enginesar of
Tralfic Operations for the City of Chicago, who wﬂllﬁﬁmpmpnmd:hmga:hnm:and

Clark Street on the east 1o Ashiand Ave. on the west, and from Addison Street on tha south 1o Irving Park
Rd. on the north. Everyone living within this area is @ncouraged to attend our Feb. 21 mesting.
Qur goal 1o unite area residents and 1o work to make a differenca in our naighborhood remains unchanged.

WUNIPER PARK PLAYLOT RENOVATION UPDATE

The Chicago Park District is in the middie of a mulli-year program in which

avary city playlot will ba renovated. Becauss of the community interast

mobilized by our group, Juniper Playlot has been designated to be rencvated in June.

As a result, the Park District has aliotted £27 500 for the renovation. In additlon, your
Southport Neighbors Association raised another $10,000 from the Tribune Charities. More funds
are still needed and we walcome your fund-raising sugpestions.

The Junipar Park Hnﬁnthﬂmmmhmnmmnpmwnmadmmm
to make this a Playlot for averyone 1o enjoy. Dasign meetings with the Park District will
be held in March, Your ideas and input are needed in this process. All interestad persons should
contact Carol Anzal Spraltzer at 472-2684, Playlot commitiee representatives will
also be avaliable at the Feb, 21 meaating,

1o transform hﬁnmmﬂunﬂmmﬂwmﬂaummrmw sarves as a school

yard into a beautiful, landscaped playground. Our goal is to create a parklike satting
that gives the children a safe, creative environmant in which to play.

We urge you to bacome involved and help us transform the only piece of open land In our area into a
resource for the entire community. Mark your calendars now for the April 18 neighborhood meeting
to "kick off” this project. Please call Ann Collins-Dola &t 477-3583 with any quastions or to voluniear
your tima and talants.

CITY ANNOUNCES NEW NIGHT GAME PARKING REGULATIONS
HOLY COWIIl Members of the SNA attended the public hearing held by the Department of Public Safety
on 1389 Wrigley parking proposals. Tha City is proposing lo extand the boundaries of permit
parking (see attached map) and to formally place last year's parking arrangements under city
ordinance. If you had problems or concerns about last year's parking situation, our

H B8 SEASOHN, IT WILL BE GOOD A
Tha biggast ¢ rking regulations that affects the neighborhood is &
praposad change in the handling of guest passes. I.Inl:lerirTn prnpnF;.al. a

- for the entira "B9 night schadula, wou

mm:'::;m upon written reguast. Another important issue is how 10 keep the businesses
in our community from being hurt by the parking restrictions. The city will detall these proposals at
the SNA meeting. Since none of these changas hava been lormally adopted, your views can affect how
ihese issues are decided. Think of the Fab. 21 maeting as spring training for your naighborhood team.




